SIERRA NEVADA UNIT NEWSLETTER September 1997

President's Message;

We sure must be having fun because the time is just screaming by. It's hard to believe that we are into the Fall month of September.

We had a good turnout of the group for brunch at Marie Calendar in Reno. Those who came and enjoyed were: Elenere Amidon, Burnhams, Groschs, Pauls, Alma George, Pete Rinne, Bryan and Diane Leipper. It's so very nice to get together with the group, even in the limited manner in which we do. We sure missed the Browns however, they are one of our most loyal members and would have been there if Lee had not been in L.A. for medical reasons with skin problems caused by that nasty sun. Also Betty Kopfhammer has been ill and missed. Hope you are on the mend.

We are looking forward to our next rally at Lahontan. This will be a good time for those who haven't hooked up their rigs in some time to do so. We want to stress however, if you can't make it with your trailer we still would like to see as many as possible anyway.

Virginia and Dale Leipper are hosts and we know they will do a great job as they have had much experience in doing just that. Please give them a call so that they may plan accordingly.

Stragglers are still making their way home from the International. Ray and Marge Leedham of the San Bernadino Unit stopped by to see us. It sure was nice to visit with them and rehash Huntsville.

It's that time of year to pay next years dues which are 45.00 Dollars International and 10.00 Dollars Unit.

For those who have not been watching the calendar, the Region XII Fall Rally in Las Vegas is coming up.

Happy Birthday to Dale Leipper 9/8 and Marge Grosch 9/11 and Happy Anniversary to Len and Virginia Paul 9/17.

Hope to see you all down the road.